
February 4, 2023

LFFF To Be On Local Five Live

Lakeshore Foster Families & Friends will be on Local Five Live on February 15th
around 9:20am to talk about the Porta Potty Races! We’ll be joined by Bartow
Builders and get a look at their racer this year. Bartow Builders has been a big
supporter of the Porta Potty Races by sponsoring the event and competing.
We’ll also join Cheryl from the Smiling Moose inside as she shows some of the
foods we’ll be serving up the day of the event.

For more on the Porta Potty Races,
www.lakeshorefosterfamilies.org/porta-potty-races.

Tune in around 9:20am on February 15th on Channel Five!

https://www.lakeshorefosterfamilies.org/porta-potty-races

